Building the Future

Make it known by all who work here that effective April 2, 2007 I am
changing the way we at the Turner SLAC construction project recognize and
enhance the morale of those I believe to be the “Best Construction
Workers in the Industry Today”.

Please rally with us in our efforts to achieve excellence in every task
performed; share our collective knowledge, and celebrate our achievements.

THREE WAYS TO EXCELLENCE PROGRAM

1. Submit your best safety practices. Stuff you won't find written in a code or
manual, into one of the safety suggestion boxes, (include your name and
company). Each month multiple winners will be selected by the Site Safety
Committee and receive an award at the “Monthly All Hands Meeting”. All
valid safety tips provided will be posted on the safety board in Trailer City
Jor everyone’s benefit and then later be published in a pocket guide.

2. Enlist as a Safety Coach. Who do you talk to if you need a quick
answer or help with a technical challenge? Just look for the folks who
wear the camouflage "Support Our Troops " havd hats. Their mission
is to help you find the safe solution. Talk to your Project Manager or
Superintendent for details. Appropriate incentives for being an effective
Safety Coach will be provided.

3. Nominate an outstanding Co-Worker. Each month the best of the best
from each company will be selected and recognized for their
contribution to excellence. A letter of appreciation and recognition of
Professional Excellence will be mailed to your home. Additional
recognition awards may be provided through your company.

Mike Owens
Project Manager




